
 

October 2014 Family Newsletter  

Dear NMSBVI Families,  

 This school year has begun with lots of changes for our new students and excitement from 

returning students. The student orientation day proved to have a great turnout! We are very lucky to 

have such connected families and appreciate the efforts you make for your children. These 

newsletters will be sent home quarterly and have information abou t services in the community, ideas 

for parents, and notices for upcoming events at school. Please feel free to call me with any questions 

or comments.  

Sincerely, 

Nora Sandoval , 505-271-3065 

norasandoval@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us 

     

     What are the benefits of case management?  

 New Mexico made the switch to Centennial Care at the end of last year. Families were sent letters 

with information about the changes to the program. Centennial Care made provisions for more care 

coordination. Care coordination is a benefit for the medical  needs of your child. If your child has 

challenging medical needs, a care coordinator can help with making appointments, dental services, 

communicating between providers, assisting with durable medical supplies (diapers, feeding 

supplies, etc.) and therapy services. This Medicaid benefit has proven helpful to many families and 

recently they have changed the income guidelines to include services to children through a program 

called CHIP (Childrens Health Insurance Program). This program is different and must  be applied 

through the local Income Support Division office or visit the website to get more information about 

your children qualifying for services.  

Case Management and Care Coordination programs: 

¶ Make sure your doctors are working together  

¶ Make sure you have access to providers that are experts for members with special 

needs. 

¶ Help you find the right services to meet your needs.  

¶ Contact Customer Service on the back of your card for more information.  

¶ www.hsd.sta te.nm.us  for more information about these programs  
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